
[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School Name]  

[School Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

Dear [Parent's Name/Parents and Guardians],  

I hope this message finds you well! We are excited to invite you to our 

upcoming Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) meeting scheduled for [date] at 

[time], to be held in [location]. This is a wonderful opportunity for you 

to engage with the school community, share your thoughts, and collaborate 

with fellow parents and educators.  

Your involvement in the PTA is crucial to enhancing our children's 

educational experience. By attending, you'll have the chance to learn 

about school initiatives, participate in discussions that shape our 

programs, and connect with other parents passionate about our students' 

success.  

We will also be discussing important topics such as [briefly list agenda 

items, e.g., fundraising events, school activities, or updates on 

academic programs]. Your insights and contributions are invaluable to us.  

Please mark your calendar and join us for this important gathering. We 

look forward to seeing many familiar faces as well as new ones! Together, 

we can make a difference in our children's educational journey.  

Warm regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School Name] 


